
14/02/2021 

MRS Sarah Berman 
1 / 97 Ocean ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 
scsberman@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0004 - 1121 Pittwater Road COLLAROY NSW 2097

I strongly support the proposed development as it will enhance the commercial area of Collaroy 
and bring with it more diversity and vitality to a shopping precinct that has been looking tied for 
many years. The plans look very detailed and professional and are very sympathetic to the 
heritage building and nearby buildings.

I live in Narrabeen and often go to Collaroy to the cafes and it will be great to have a state of 
the art veterinary hospital so accessible to all residents. 

Sent: 14/02/2021 7:48:53 PM
Subject: Online Submission


